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BOARD STAFF COMMUNICATION 
 
 
Communication between the Board and District employees, 
including principals, teachers, and support staff, should be 
through the Superintendent and/or designee.  This policy shall 
be implemented in a way that supports the constitutional right 
of any district employee to communicate with a Trustee(s) or of 
the right of any Trustee to communicate with his or her 
constituents.  This right of communication shall not, however, 
be used as a method of circumventing the chain of communication 
that is otherwise established by board policy. 
 
See also policy: 
 GBD - Staff-Board Communication 
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